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St. Justin School is 
currently accepting 
applications for 
Kindergarten 
through Eighth 
Grade classes beginning in the 
Fall of 2015. Our faith-based 
preschool is also accepting 
applications for this year as well 
as for the fall of 2015. Please 
contact the school office at             
408-248-1094 or email 
schooloffice@stjustinschool.org 
for more information. 
 
***St. Justin School does not unlawfully 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
national or ethnic origin, age, sex, or 
disability in the admission of students, 
the administration of educational 
policies, scholarship, and loan 
programs, and athletic and other school
-administered programs. 

Between the hours of  
10:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m.  

Monday-Friday the barricades are 
up. Vehicles are not allowed to 

pull up to the garage door to drop 
off donations. Donations are still 
accepted during this timeframe.    

 
Please come visit us soon and 

take advantage of our daily sales.    
 

Thank you for your patronage! 

ST. JUSTIN  
    THRIFT STORE 

If you suspect abuse in your parish, school or in the Diocese of San Jose, 
please contact:  Child Protective Services 408-299-2071; Call 911; or The 
Diocesan Office for the Protection of Children and Vulnerable Adults, 
408-983-0113 or email protection@dsj.org. If you suspect financial 
mismanagement in your parish, school or in the Diocese of San Jose, please contact: 
EthicsPoint: dsj.ethicspoint.com. 

On April 14th the Ladies Guild had a blast trying on and learning 
about different types of hats from the past! A special Thank You to 

their guest speaker for the evening, Trudi Wallick!  

You’re invited to join 
us at 8:30 a.m. Mass 
Friday, May 1, for 
the beautiful 
celebration and 
procession of May Crowning of 
our Blessed Mother.  
 

All Parishioners Are Welcome  
To Attend! 

 


